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Learning 

 
 

Hedgehogs 

This week in English, the children have looking at non-fiction texts and 

writing about the different features of the text. They also wrote their own 

fact file about their own pet animal or a pet they would like. They also 

learned about adverbs and applied these to different sentences.  

 

In maths the children have been adding 2 digit numbers together using a pictorial way of 

helping them calculate the sum of the additions. 

  

 

Squirrels This week in English the children made their own non-fiction books. 

They chose two animals and wrote information pages about them. They then 

created their own contents page and index. They are looking forward to sharing 

these with Rabbits class next week. 

 

In maths, the children have been looking at using the bar model to help them solve missing 

number problems. They thought about the inverse relationship between addition and 

subtraction to help them solve this. 

 

 

Rabbits  

In English the children read a range of non-fiction texts about animals. They 

answered comprehension questions about the text they had read. Later in 

the week, they used facts about an animal they had researched for home 

learning to write their own non-chronological report.  

 

In maths the children were introduced to the ‘bar method’ to help them work out the 

known and unknown information in a given word problem. They went on to solve a variety of 

addition problems, including those with more than one possible answer e.g.  There are 12 
eggs in a box. Some are brown and some are white. What could be in the box?  
 

 

TOPIC learning:  

The children have been learning about food chains, what an animal needs to grow and 

describing and comparing the structure of different animals. They also really enjoyed a 

trip to the church to take part in an Easter workshop consisting of a varied selection of 

different activities.   

 

Dates for KS1 

School trip to Africa Alive on Tuesday 17th April 2018.  

 


